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Comments: The POWDR development on Holland Lake is excessive. Although some modernization is warranted

13k Sq ft lodge with paved parking lots and internet service is not what should be developed on USFS land. The

alloted public notification and comment period was excessively short, the optics appear to suggest the USFS is

trying to negate public comment. 


